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March 5, 1986

Docket No. 50-255

Consumers Power Company
ATTN: Dr. F. W. Buckman

Vice President
Nuclear Operations .

212 West Michigan Avenue
Jackson, MI 49201

Gentlemen:

This confirms your request to Mr. A. B. Davis of Region III on March 4, 1986
to make a presentation to the Regional Staff on Thursday, March 6, 1986,
regarding equipment problems at Palisades. The meeting will take place at
12:30 p.m. (CST) at the Region III office in Glen Ellyn, Illinois.

While this meeting is considered a presentation and discussion forum between
Consumers Power Company and the NRC, the meeting will be opened to any other
interested parties as observers. Those persons outside the licensee and NRC
staffs should inform the Regional Office of their intent to participate.

Should you have any questions on the meeting, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Charles E. Norelius, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: J. F. Firlit, Plant Manager

DCS/RSB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
Ronald Callen, Michigan

Public Service Comission
Nuclear Facilities and

Environmental Monitoring
Section

EIS Coordinator, USEPA
Region 5 Office
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